
Upcoming Meetings
August 19, 2003—Golf fundraiser*

October 2, 2003
December 4, 2003
February 5, 2004
April 1, 2004
May 27, 2004

All meetings take place at the Montreal Airport
Hilton.
*Golf committee: Geneviève Grenier (514) 340-
7385, Robin Grover (514) 846-3002, Nives Listes
(514) 428-6203.
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The 10th Annual HBAC Golf Tournament will be
held at Club de Golf Atlantide, Nôtre Dame de l’Île

Perrot, in support of Camp Carowanis, a Quebec camp
for children with diabetes. Book your spot for Tuesday,
Aug. 19, 2003 and attend this highly popular annual
fundraiser which, over its 10-year history, has raised
over $100,000 for needy causes.

“This year, HBAC has set a 10-year membership
record,” said president, Valerie Stocek. She attributes
this heightened appreciation to the networking opportu-
nities afforded by HBAC events, the broad outlook on
business activities within the health-care industry, and
the association’s focus on giving back to the communi-
ty by means of charitable donations.

Fostering professional growth and development is an
important aspect of HBAC activities. This year, the
organization boasted an excellent slate of speakers. At
the April meeting, HBAC member Lynda Goldman,
author and broadcaster, conducted a practical, interac-
tive session on networking and important business
skills. The presentation was based on her book, “How to
Make a Million-Dollar First Impression.”

HBAC is a dynamic meeting place for women from
all areas of pharma-related business. As a bonus to the
great camaraderie and stimulating discussions it can
provide, all HBAC members also receive a personal
copy of the indispensible annual directory, published
every spring.

For more information on HBAC, please contact
Valerie Stocek at (514) 453-7170 or e-mail her at 
vstocek@vl.videotron.ca.

A Fun Fundraising Event
Not to Be Missed!

From left to right: Marilyn Krelenbaum,Annie Karabadjian, Loretta
Del Bosco, Donna Morris at HBAC event.
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